Tawanda Gullez

Subject: FW: Service Contract Increase from Delta Computer Systems

Importance: High

From: Dean Mott

Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 1:24 PM

To: Ronald Cink <RCink@ baldwincountyal.gov>

Cc: Sara E. Peden <SPeden@baldwincountyal.gov>; Harry D'Olive <Harry.DOlive@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Service Contract Increase from Delta Computer Systems

Ron:

Good afternoon! Sara provided me with the attached notice that she received recently from
Delta Computer Systems reflecting a slight monthly increase (from $7902.50 to $8346.67) in
their maintenance agreement for the upcoming fiscal year. In preparation of our budget for
the ensuing fiscal year, | wanted you to be aware of this new increase so that our projected
budget for FY2020 could be adjusted accordingly.

Thanks,

Dean Mott

Chief Clerk

Baldwin County Probate Court

220 Courthouse Square

PO Box 459

Bay Minette, AL 36507

® Phone: 251-937-0287 & Fax: 251-580-1834
04 Email: dean.mott@baldwincountyal.gov




